



CHAPEL HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 4433 Coursey Lake Rd., Douglasville, GA 30135 - 770-651-3600

Where Success Is A Tradition

JULY 2021

Dear Chapel Hill Cheetahs:

I want to officially welcome you to the 2021-2022 school year. I hope this letter finds you enjoying the summer and looking forward to returning to a more traditional school year! I am humbled and excited to be able to serve the Chapel Hill community as your new principal! Our staff has been very busy preparing for the arrival of our students and we look forward to welcoming our cheetahs on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>August 4th</u>, <u>2021</u>. Additionally, we are proud to announce that we will host sneak-a-peek on August 2nd from 4:30 to 6:00 pm. This is a great opportunity to meet your child's new teacher and me, their new principal!

I feel honored to work with our dedicated and experienced staff, our enthusiastic scholars, and all of our supportive parents/guardians. I believe that the elementary years are a critical time in a child's development. It is within the elementary classroom that the foundation for being a responsible, independent and productive citizen is cultivated. With a strong love for curriculum and instruction, I will work diligently with teachers to ensure that we are providing the best educational experience possible for your child here at Chapel Hill Elementary.

One of the most important aspects of my work here at CHES will be building strong relationships with students, teachers and families. It is truly a privilege to be a part of a community where parents, teachers and students care for each other and strive to have positive relationships that support academic and social growth. I wholeheartedly believe in collaboration and welcome your input and ideas. Please feel free to contact me at 770.651.3600 or at kasha.davis@dcssga.org.

Education is a partnership between the school, students, parents/guardians, and community. All children are more successful when we work as a team to achieve educational goals. Communication and involvement are the greatest pathways to this level of success. PLEASE be sure to "like" us on our <u>Facebook page</u>, follow us on Twitter <u>@CHESCheetahs</u> and visit our <u>school website</u> for pertinent school information. I'd also like to invite you to become an active participant in our school community through volunteering, joining our PTA, or attending and supporting school events — all of which we are excited to offer again this school year!

Once again, welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! I look forward to meeting each of you as we start this new and exciting year together!

Warm Regards, K'Asha-Amour Davis Principal Chapel Hill Elementary kasha.davis@dcssga.org 770-651-3600







TWITTER



CHES WEBPAGE